
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st September 2023 
 
Young Voices Concert  
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have decided to take part in Young Voices again this year. It is always a fantastic 
event for the children to be part of and an opportunity for you to come and watch. 
 
This year we would like to take Year 5 and Year 6 children and would encourage all 
children in Haddon to sign up. 
 
Young Voices Day will be Monday 8th January 2024. 
 
Children will leave school after lunch and travel to Sheffield Arena for a rehearsal. The 
show then starts early evening. We are usually back at school for 10pm. 
 
More details of the day and how to purchase tickets to come and watch will be sent out 
once we have final numbers. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please give consent on ParentPay no 
later than Friday 29th September 2023.  
 
 
Many thanks  

Catherine Donovan 
 
 

Bakewell Methodist Junior School 
Stoney Close 
Bakewell  
DE45 1FR 
 
www.bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 01629 812389 
info@bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher, Mrs Sarah Owens 
 

 

http://www.bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk/

